
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up after next week… 

20.03.23 
Maths 

This week we will be continuing our learning about measurement. The children will be 

focussing on how we can measure the mass of an object. We will revisit the terms ‘heavier’ 

and ‘lighter’ and how we can use a balance scale to find out if an object is ‘heavier’ or 

‘lighter’. The children will then explore how we can use non-standard units such as, cubes, 

to measure the mass of an object more accurately. We will then be comparing the mass of 

two objects from our measurements. 

English  
Next week we will be thinking about recounts. We will be learning about the features of a 

recount and then creating one as a class. After planting some seeds, we will be writing a 

recount of our own. 
Phonics 

 

New GPC’s:– ch (c, sh) ze (z,s ) a (ar) review 

Tricky Words: laugh, because, I, our, once, thought 

Reading 

 Next week we will be continuing our story Swoop Flies South. We will be looking at 

answering inference and retrieval questions. 

  

Topic  
 

 

DT: Last week, the children were ‘searching for seeds’ to identify the difference between 

fruits and vegetables. We also learned where fruits and vegetables come from and which 

parts we eat. This week, we will be tasting fruits and vegetables and deciding which foods 

we will use to make our own smoothie next week. 

 

Computing: We will be learning the skill of adding a background to enhance our retelling of 

a story. 

 

History: In history we will be thinking about significant events in the Victorian Age. 

 

Science: In Science we will be thinking about the structure of a plant. 

 

 



RE: We will be thinking about the Easter story. 

 

PE: We will be continuing our new units, gymnastics and sending and receiving. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Request: In the morning please encourage the children to stand with you or their 

friends. We have noticed that some children are swinging on the rails, knocking on the 

windows or going on to the field. All children should be waiting with you as we are not 

able to supervise until we open the doors. 

 

Homework: Please support your child to complete the ‘Length and Height scavenger 

hunt’ in their homework folder. This is due on the 22/3/23. 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

 

If you are running late and arrive at school part 9:00 am please ensure you sign in at 

the office. 

 

 

Upcoming dates 

 
 
24.03.23 World Poetry Day Celebration 


